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SUBJECT: FACILITATION OF SUC PARTICIPATION IN MMSU’S FLAGSHIP
PROJECT ON INDUSTRY-BASED LADDERIZED GRADUATE
PROGRAMS

Greetings of peace and solidarity.

As an outcome of the recent meeting with the Asian Institute of Technology (AIT), A
form is circulating to gather the intent of State Universities and Colleges (SUCs) under
the Office of Commissioner Shirley C. Agrupis to participate in the available slots
under Mariano Marcos State University’s (MMSU) flagship project on Industry-Based
Ladderized Graduate Programs in Probiotics and Functional Foods for Sustainable
Health and Nutrition, in collaboration with AIT.

In this regard, you are hereby directed to take charge of coordinating this initiative and
ensuring that we can submit our intent to participate. The information collected will assist
OCSCA and AIT in finalizing the list of interested SUCs and preparing the next steps for
implementation.

The Google Form consists of three major sections:
1) SUC Profile/Contact Information

2) Participation Intent

3) Other Focus Areas/Fields of Interest

Instructions and descriptions for each section are provided in the form. Please note that
only one response per SUC is required.

We kindly request that all responses be submitted on or before April 4, 2025 to ensure
timely processing. The form can be accessed through the following link:

Your immediate attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.
For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,
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